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Media Advisory 
 
Monday, 29 April 2024 
 
MEC HLOMUKA LAUNCHES R500 MILLION PROJECTS TO PROVIDE ACCESS TO SCHOOLS 
AND AMENITIES IN HARRY GWALA DISTRICT 
 
The MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Sipho Hlomuka, will tomorrow (Tuesday, 30 
April 2024) unveil plans to improve transport infrastructure in Harry Gwala District with an 
investment of R500 million. 
 
Hlomuka will launch the rehabilitation of P601/1, which will be rehabilitated at the value of R412 
million. He will also launch the rehabilitation of P603, which is linking Underberg and Kokstad. 
R603 will be rehabilitated at the value of R95 million. 
 
This road also serves as a feeder to four local schools and connects with other amenities such as 
clinics and taxi ranks. 
 
The local schools that will benefit from this rehabilitation include Kransdraay High School, Mbizana, 
and Makhoba Primary School. 
 
The launch for these rehabilitation projects is part of the province's drive to revive the provincial 
road network, create jobs, and empower emerging contracts. 
 
DETAILS FOR THE CONTRACTOR HANDING OVER: 
 
Date: 30 April 2024 (Tuesday) 
Venue: Franklin Community Hall 
Time: 10h00 
 
ENDS. 


